Appointment to Hong Kong Deposit
Protection Board

The Financial Secretary, with the authority delegated by the Chief
Executive, has re-appointed Ms Helen Zee as a member of the Hong Kong Deposit
Protection Board for a term of three years with effect from July 1, 2020.

Announcing the appointment which was gazetted today (June 26), a
Government spokesman said, "Ms Zee possesses rich experience in the financial
investment field. We look forward to having her expert advice and continued
support to the work of the Board."

The Board is a statutory body established in 2004 under the Deposit
Protection Scheme Ordinance. It oversees the operation of the deposit
protection scheme with a view to protecting depositors and contributing to
the stability of the banking system.
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